Town of Eddington - 906 Main Road Eddington Maine 04428

BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING
TUESDAY
August 16th, 2022
6:00 PM

MINUTES

CALL TO ORDER & FLAG SALUTE: The meeting was called to order by Chairman Ray Wood, Jr.,
at 6:00 p.m.

ROLL CALL: Members present were R. Wood, Jr., P. Chapman, and D. Doughty.
Both D. McCluskey's and M. Carreira's absences were excused.

NEW BUSINESS: Davis Road Turnaround Project - Dorr Construction LLC. ($54,280) and Hughes
Bros. ($61,860) were the only bidders for the project. A motion was made, seconded, and passed
to award the bid to Dorr Construction, LLC. for $54,280. R. Wood, Jr./ P. Dorr Vote 3-0.

Construction will begin once the Sekeras and Allens have signed the easements and the map
provided by David Pooler has been recorded in the Registry.

JTHER BUSINESS: The next meeting date was agreed upon and set for September 6th, 2022.

PUBLIC ACCESS: Colie Spencer, who is working with Dorr Construction, introduced himself and
asked a couple of questions for clarification on the map provided. Upon receiving the map from the
surveyor, he will be sent a better one.

ADJOURNMENT: Motion to adjourn at 6:07 p.m. by P. Chapman/D. Doughty Vote 3-0.
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